CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM

TO: Authority Board Wber§ , \ & ? |

FROM: Claude Miller,_ | ///(! A ///‘ ey
Director of Procurement

DATE: July 29,2014

RE: Renewal of Contract No. 001003 with

Southern Aquatic Management, Inc. for
Aquatic Vegetation Control

Board approval is requested for the first of two optional renewals of the referenced contract with Southern
Aquatic Management, Inc., for a one year period, beginning October 7, 2014, in the amount of
$148,520.00. Work under this contract includes application of aquatic herbicide to control the growth of
all emergent and floating aquatic and wetland vegetation within the ponds along S.R. 408, S.R. 417, S.R.
528, S.R. 429, and S.R. 414. This renewal does not change the terms and conditions of the original
contract executed in 2013.

cc:  Joe Berenis, Deputy Executive Director, Engineering, Operations, Construction and Maintenance
Laura Kelley, Deputy Executive Director, Finance and Administration
Ben Dreiling, Director of Construction and Maintenance
Contract File
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